
Sending you this e-mail to tell you I am apposed to the permit for outdoor seating. This 
is listed as an accessory to a restaurant/tap room. There is no restaurant, nor was there 
ever a permit given for a restaurant, and I am tired of the end/side around taking place 
to get these approvals. I realize nothing is going to come of this. You and the rest of the 
council don't care about what the neighborhood wants. Tom wants it , Tom gets it. Can't 
wait until the next election! We already have no parking. Parking enforcement is very 
busy with the ticketing of the patrons now. And those of us who live here have no 
parking available to us on the streets around our homes. It will only get worse once the 
high bridge is opened again.  

 

Just what part of outdoor seating goes with the supposed historical accuracy of a 
saloon? The horses were outside, not the customers. 

 

Anna Kobett 

444 Smith Av N 

 


